
BROOKFIELD, CT 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

TOWN OF BROOKFIELD 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS 

 

TESTING AND INSPECTION SERVICES 

FOR 

 

NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL # 018-0056 N 

T-21-08 
 

The Town of Brookfield, through the Municipal Building Committee (Town), invites interested and 

qualified parties to submit a statement of qualifications and price proposals based on the requirements of 

the RFQ/P.  The Town desires to select qualified respondents to provide Testing and Inspection Services 

for the project noted above. 

 

Solicitation packages will be available beginning on Monday, January 25, 2021 at 12:00 PM (Local Time). 

Packages will not be mailed to requestors, but will be available on the DAS bid portal, 

https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/CTSource , from the Owner’s Representative, ARCADIS, via email 

request to john.butkus@arcadis.com or on the Town website, www.brookfieldct.gov/bids . 

 

Qualification statements/proposals shall be submitted via email to john.butkus@arcadis.com by 12:00 P.M. 

(Local Time), Wednesday, February 10, 2021. Due to COVID protocols, the delivery of physical copies 

of the responses will not be required. 
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